
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Referring to the RFP-42, Organization and holding of the Study Tour in the Czech Republic “Employing Czech 
experience in scaling up the environmental impact assessment in Tajikistan: From legislation to 
implementation”, please see the additional information below: 
 
The RFP response (technical and financial) can be presented only via email. In accordance RFP requirement 
the technical and financial proposals should be provided separately. 
  
Best regards 
Procurement Unit 
UNDP Tajikistan 

 


